
 
 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS 

For 

INFORMATION TECHNOLOGY (IT) SUPPORT SERVICES 
 

 

The Housing Authority of the City of Lakeland will accept proposals from qualified 

individuals/firms with, at least, three years’ experience in providing Information 

Technology (IT) Support Services.  The awarded contract will be for a base period of one 

year with an option to extend for up to two additional one-year periods. 

Responses must be submitted by 10:00 a.m., Eastern Time, on April 13, 2015.  The 

Request for Proposals for this solicitation may be obtained by emailing a request to 

Procurement@LakelandHousing.org. 

 

Minority Business Enterprises, Woman Business Enterprises, Small Business Enterprises, 

and Section 3-qualified individuals/entities are encouraged to respond to this RFP. 

 


